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September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Home learning arrangements for Sixth Form students during self-isolation 
 
Thank you for confirming with the school that it is necessary for your child to self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
It is very important that we are able to continue to provide high-quality and safe learning for your child during this 
period, to ensure that they continue to make good progress with their learning. 
 
It is essential that all learning tasks set for your child on Class Charts which can be accessed at 
www.classcharts.com are completed and submitted to their teachers.  This is the way that we set work throughout 
lockdown during the last academic year, and how we are continuing to set homework for our students. In addition, 
lesson PowerPoints will be sent to students via email and/or Microsoft Teams. All Sixth Form students have been 
trained to access these platforms. It is also possible for your child to contact their teachers directly through Class 
Charts or email.  They should do this if necessary. 
 
If your child does not have access to an appropriate IT device and/or the internet to work at home, or you have any 
other queries, please contact your Ms Goody at goodya@haileyburyturnford.com if your child is in Year 13 or Mr 
Lindquist at lindquists@haileyburyturnford.com if they are in Year 12.  We will do all we can to respond as quickly 
as possible and resolve any issues.   
 
 
We look forward to seeing your child back at school soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr R Newman 
Principal 
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